
 

 

Childhood Budget Application Drop-in Days 
Have you recently received your Ontario Autism Program Childhood Budget 

application letter in the mail? Do you need support completing the application? 

 
Surrey Place will be hosting weekly drop-in days for families to ask questions about 

the application or budget process, or to get help in completing the application form. 

No registration necessary - feel free to drop by! Please remember to bring your 

application package with you. 

 

Fall Schedule: 

North – 2 Champagne Drive 

Every 1st and 3rd Wednesday, 10am-12pm 

Sept 18, Oct 2, Oct 16, 
Nov 6, Nov 20, Dec 4, Dec 18 

South – 2 Surrey Place 

Every 2nd and 4th Thursday, 1-3pm 

Sept 12, Sept 26, Oct 10, Oct 24, 
Nov 14, Nov 28, Dec 12 

East – 10 Milner Business Court  

Every 1st and 3rd Tuesday, 2-4pm 

Sept 17, Oct 1, Oct 15, 
Nov 5, Nov 19, Dec 3, Dec 17 

West – 2150 Islington Avenue 

Every 2nd and 4th Tuesday, 10am-12pm 

Sept 10, Sept 24, Oct 8, Oct 22, 
Nov 12, Nov 26, Dec 10 

 

 

 

For more information, please call or 
visit surreyplace.ca/autism 416-925-5141 ext.2590 
 


